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Information Letter no. 23-2025 

 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 

According to the process of selecting referees to the EFC Master List for each season, 
described in the EFC Administrative Rules, we are starting the procedure of collecting 
applications of referees for European Championships which will be held in 2026: 
 

• Cadet and Junior European Championships: Tbilisi (GEO), date: 20-27.02.2026 

• U-23 European Championships: Cagliari (ITA), date: 25-28.04.2026 

• Senior European Championships: Tallinn (EST), date: 16-21.06.2026  
 
All Member Federation are requested to propose maximum 8 referees: 
 

• up to 5 referees with minimum 2 FIE licenses; 

• up to 3 referees with 1 FIE license.   
 
It is required to fill in the personal email address of the referee in the form. 
 
Based on submitted applications the Referees Commission will propose the composition of 
the final Master List to the Executive Committee for the final approval.  
 
All Member Federations are kindly requested to submit their applications to the                        
General Secretariat  (e-mail address: js@fencing-efc.eu) in the “Referees_form” which has 
been attached to this letter.   
 
The deadline for submitting applications: September 30, 2025.  
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